
 

 

 The EAA Board will meet this Wednesday at 6:30pm 
(just prior to the regular meeting) to make a decision on 
the best course of action for going forward on the 
fundraising project.

  Greg Pawczuk  (248) 935-3185

President – David Yegge   (810) 241-6328
Vice President – Jon Harris   (313) 909-3225
Treasurer – Rod Stonewall  (810) 623-3427
Secretary – David Hubbard  (734) 395-2395

  Clint Ray  (810) 223-6819

 I know of two members who have made progress on 
their projects; Greg Heckler and Ron Stonewall.
Please stop by the meeting and give the Chapter an 
update on your progress.  Thanks

 As of last Sunday, we have launched our 2023 
fundraising project for the chapter.  After a quick road 
trip to Houghton Lake, MI, we were able to pick up an 
1946 Taylorcraft BC12D project.  Much thanks to David 
Keller, Nancy Springar for supplying a 28' enclosed 
trailer to transport the bird.  In addition David and Nick 
Yegge, Jon Harris and David Hubbard served as the 
Retrival Team.
 The "Team" was able to unload the hangar in Houghton 
Lake in about an hour and one half.  The load was safely 
transported back to Brighton and was unloaded into the 
EAA hangar on last Tuesday.  Greg Pawczuk and Ron 
Stonewall also helped on the unloading end.
 The project included a good looking Taylorcraft 
fuselage, multiple tail feathers, wings and extra spar 
material and even two engines.

Board Meeting

  Your 2023 chapter dues ($25.00) are due NOW.  
Please get with Ron Stonwall and make your 2023 dues 

payment.  Thanks  

With the recent snowfall it looks like all taxiways and 
paved surfaces are clear.  Thanks to the volunteers who 
made this happen.  With any luck, we won't have to deal 
with winter much longer.
Don't forget to be diligent with those first flights this 
year and follow your checklists.
Every Saturday morning is breakfast - come on out and 
have a good meal and some pilot fellowship.

2023 Fundraiser Project

CONTACT!
EAA Chapter 384, Brighton, MI

BRIGHTON SPORTPLANE ASSOCIATION
March 5, 2023

AROUND THE 
AIRPORT 45G

UPCOMING EVENTS

YOUR EAA CHAPTER OFFICERS

QThe next meeting of your EAA Chapter is this
     Wednesday, March 08, 2023 at 7:00pm.
     The meeting will be at the BAA House/terminal 
     building.  
QThe April 2023 meeting is scheduled for 
      Wednesday, April 12, 2023 at 7:00pm.
     

YE Coordinator - Karl Vogelheim (812) 987-3600

 Member Project Updates

Trustee(s) at Large -



 

 

 

 

 

2023 Fundraiser Project  (continued)
   The fundraising project is planned to help the chapter pay for the Diamond Bi-fold door that was installed on the front of 
the Chapter hangar last year.  We owe a little over $9,000 for the door and an additional $2,500 for the purchase of the 
project.  There are buckets and boxes of parts that can be sold on the multiple websites and Facebook® groups out there.  
Let's get started and have some fun.

wings
fuselage
spars

 

cowlings
doors (4)
engines (2)
magnetos
landing gear
wheels
Poly Fiber Mat'ls
instruments
propeller
extra ribs



 


